
From: Tony Brummell <Tony.Brummell@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>  
Sent: 03 February 2022 15:50 
To: Gemma Magnuson <Gemma.Magnuson@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 22/00032/F  
 
Gemma 
 
I agree with the applicant’s comments.  From my knowledge of the local superficial geology, a 
discharge to ground is very unlikely to be successful. 
 
For the applicant’s information an Environmental Permit for the discharge to a ditch or watercourse 
would only be needed if the daily effluent volume exceeded 5,000 litres per day.  That would be 
equivalent to about 60 persons occupying standard yurts so will not be relevant to this 
application.  However, if the Bio-disc effluent should cause pollution, that would not preclude action 
being taken under environmental legislation.  Provided the Bio-disc is maintained and serviced in 
accordance with the manufacturer’s/installer’s instruction there should be no problems. 
 
Tony Brummell CEng FICE FCIWEM MCIHT 
Building Control and Flood Risk Manager 
 
Cherwell Building Control Service 
Environment and Place Directorate 
Cherwell District Council  
 
Direct Dial:  01295 221909 
tony.brummell@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk    
 
www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil  
Twitter @Cherwellcouncil  
 
Coronavirus (COVID-19): The Building Control service has been set up to work remotely.  Customers 
are asked to contact the Building Control team at building.control@cherwell-dc.gov.uk or to use the 
Council’s customer contact form at Contact Us .  For the latest information on Building Control 
please visit www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
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